Dear Friend:

As one of Jim Cable's many colleagues and friends, we are offering you an opportunity to honor him with a contribution to the Dr. James K. Cable Portland Cement Concrete Overlay Scholarship. This is a one-time donation to fully finance the scholarship in 2018. The scholarship will help civil engineering students make a difference in the concrete pavement industry. Please see the back of this letter for more information on the Cable scholarship and then consider a contribution.

To contribute directly to the scholarship fund online, go to the ISU Foundation website www.foundation.iastate.edu/cable.

If you prefer, you can use this form for your donation.
Name (print)
Name (sign)
Date
Donation:
\$500\$1000\$5000\$(other amount)
Please check the appropriate box above, and return this letter to:
Mr. Jeremy Jacobsen, Iowa State University Foundation
2505 University Boulevard, P.O. Box 2230
Ames, IA 50010-6822
Phone: 515-296-1847 Email: jjacobsen@foundation.iastate.edu
He will contact you to make the final arrangement for the method of payment for your donation
Thank you for your consideration of this opportunity to honor Jim Cable.
Sincerely,

Shauna L. Hallmark

Director of the Institute for Transportation at Iowa State University Paulsen Professor in Civil, Construction, and Environmental Engineering

Strama J. Hallnik